Sent: Thursday, June 09, 2016 2:51 PM
To: Jeff Sharp; CityClerks
Subject: Parking on Brighton Road

Hello,

I understand the deadline has passed for feedback on parking restrictions on Brighton Road,
nonetheless | am sending this for consideration.

Two options were proposed for parking on Brighton Road, however | would | like to add a
3rd: alternate parking between both sides of the street. Monday, Wednesday, and Friday
parking is allowed on one side; Tuesday, Thursday and weekends parking is allowed on the
other side.

This is a more equitable solution as opposed to restricting parking to only one side. Alternating
days also facilitates planning for curbside cleaning/mowing and driveway snow removal (by
property owners).

Sincerely,

Dan



